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Full Text

The Permanent Forum recalls the recommendations contained in paragraphs 48
and 56 of the report of the international expert group meeting on indigenous
youth (E/C.19/2013/3), emphasizing that linguistic education and linguistic
sovereignty are of fundamental importance to indigenous peoples. The Forum
recommends that the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural
Organization (UNESCO), UNICEF and other competent bodies of the United
Nations convene, together with the Forum, a meeting of experts on intercultural
matters and bilingual education.
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